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Year 6 Photos 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Monday 7th July we have a professional photographer coming to our school to take photos of our 
Year 6 children in their graduation gowns.  If you would like to order one of these photos, please let us 
know by completing the link below. She is also able to take photos of your child with any siblings in school.   
 
The cost for each photo will be £15 or £40 for 3 photos and payment will need to be made by card on 
the day of collection. 
 
Once ordered, the photos will be ready for collection on graduation day, which is Friday 11th July. 
 
Please see below for a sample of the photographer’s work. 
 

                                               
 
Please click the link if you would like to place your order: https://forms.office.com/e/7uLNhWE8JX 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs. Nicola Harmer 
Head Teacher 
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